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Meeting Date Agenda 
Number 

Minute 
Number 

Information and 
decision made 

Action Taken and Outcome RAG 

8th February 
2023 

9 22/131 Lodge Road 
Recreational Space 

The Clerk wrote to RCCE and Essex Playing Field Association to request information relating 

to the availability of grants for local projects and community improvements. 

- They advised that Small Grants were available for playing fields, playgrounds and 

sports grounds – advised that the Essex Cricket and Essex Football Associations 

also offer funding.  

 

28th November 
2022 

8 22/094 Missing Light The Clerk requested a full report from UKPN including images of the lamp and bracket – 
awaiting report. 
The Clerk also requested a quote from A&J Lighting for the installation of new bracket and the 
previous lamp - costs included within the Finance Report. 

 

28th November 
2022 

8 22/094 Rectory Road Post Box The Postal Review Service advised that they could not guarantee that we would be able to 
have a King Charles post box installed and it would depend on the current stock. 

 

13th April 2022 20 21/231 Drainage Ditches, 
Rectory Road 

The Clerk arranged a meeting with Cllrs Attrill and Lane and the Land Owner.  

9th Feb 2022 17 21/181 Dog Waste Bins TDC’s Waste Team advised that they were no longer supplying multi-use waste bins due to 
budget constraints but the Open Space would be an appropriate for collections.  

- The Clerk contacted Advanced Scapes, a supplier recommended by Cllr Land, to 
obtain a quotation – awaiting response. 

- The Clerk also obtained a link to Gladson’s website, the Council’s supplier – costs 
range between £400-£600 per bin depending on features. 

 


